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By email 

Dear Sir or Madam 

Certification Trade Mark Application Nos 1852559, 1852561, 1852562 and 1852563 
lodged by OxoPak Pty Ltd 

The Australian Competition and Consumer Commission (the ACCC), in accordance with the 
provisions of the Trade Marks Act 1995 (TMA), has completed its initial assessment of the 
abovementioned Certification Trade Marks.  

For the reasons set out in the attached statement of reasons, the ACCC proposes not to approve 
the CTM applications.  

Next steps 

The ACCC’s initial assessment will be published by the Registrar of Trade Marks in the Official 
Journal of Trade Marks (likely in December 2018). As provided for under the Trade Marks 
Regulations 1995, if you wish to do so you may: 

i. make a submission in response to the initial assessment (preferably by email to 
CTMs@accc.gov.au); and/or 

ii. request that the ACCC hold a conference in relation to the initial assessment. The 
deadline to request a conference is one month after the initial assessment is 
published in the Journal. 

If you have any questions about this matter, please contact Elizabeth Batten at 
CTMs@accc.gov.au or on (02) 6243 1359. 

Yours sincerely 

 
David Jones 
General Manager 
Adjudication 


